
 FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Snowy Valleys School has had  a busy week 7 and 8. 
All students have worked hard in activities in class 
and in other programs. 
Our P&C AGM was a success and I would like to wish 
all incoming office bearers all the best and offer my 
thanks for volunteering.  
Thank you also to the Tumut Coffee Club, a small 
local club, who have kindly donated $200 to our 
school. It is always wonderful to have support from 
our local clubs and businesses. 
Our students are looking forward to the Multi Sports 
Day coming up on Thursday 30th June. This is going 
to be a fun day for all students involved. 
A reminder to parents that Snowy Valleys school 
reports for Semester 1 will go home in week 10 of 
this term. We hope parents will be very proud of 
student's achievements so far this year. 
Regards 
Moira 
Principal 

Multi Sport Day 
Snowy Valleys School students have the 
opportunity to participate in a sports day for 
students with disabilities. On the day, 
students will take part in a range of 
individual and team sports. 
The Multi Day will be held on Thursday 30th 
June at the Equex Centre in Wagga.  
Notes went home last week and are due 
back in by Friday 24th June. If your child did 
not bring a permission note home please 
contact the office immediately on  
6947 2164. 
Students are asked to wear their school 
sports uniform, joggers and take a jacket in 
case the weather is cold. Clothing needs to 
have your child’s name clearly marked on it. 
They should also bring at least two drink 
bottles, a packed recess and lunch. 
Students will be back at school in time to 
travel home on their regular transport. 
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COMING UP: 
FRIDAY, JUNE 17: Book Club orders and money due 

THURSDAY, JUNE 30: Multi Sport Day in Wagga  

FRIDAY, JULY 1: Last day of Term 2 

Donation 
Thank you to the 
Tumut Coffee Club 
who kindly 
donated $200 to 
Snowy Valleys 
School this week. 
This money may 
be used for 
additional 
resources or to support ongoing programs such as our 
Breakfast Club. 
Snowy Valleys School is always thankful for donations 
from our wonderful community groups. 
Photo shows Snowy Valleys students Riley, Kaeleisha Zac 
and Tom accepting the cheque on the school's behalf. 



Class 2 Literacy 
 
This term in Class 2 we look at various aspects of literacy. Each student completes 
these literacy activities each day.  
Our literacy activities could be sight word tasks, quick writes where the student 
chooses a topic and writes a short story, or guided reading where the students 
read to the teacher to develop fluency and accuracy in their reading. 
Below are some examples of these literacy activities. 

RESPECT SAFETY ACHIEVEMENT 

Alex Murphy Liam Shiels Kaeleisha Leggett 



Snowy Valleys Senior students are participating in Work Experience in our community. This is an initiative 
that all our senior students are encouraged to participate in.  Work experience encourages 
independence, self confidence and an opportunity to explore possible career options. 
Dion in Year 10 is doing work experience with Simon in our garden at Snowy Valleys School, Emily in Year 
12 has been working at local bakery Pie in the Sky, Milly in Year 8 has completed some work experience 
at The Bush Chemist in Tumut working alongside former Snowy Valleys student, Molly. Milly has also 
been working in our office at Snowy Valleys School and Samuel in Year 11 has completed his work 
experience at Tumut Landcare. 
We appreciate businesses in our local community coming onboard with our Work Experience program. It 
has been an excellent experience for all our students. 

Work Experience 

 
 
 
 
Snowy Valleys P&C AGM was held on Tuesday June 7th. 
Our meeting was well attended and the committee for 2022 are: 
President: Maggie Talbot 
Vice Presidents: Nicole Woods and Lisa Carmody 
Secretary: Stacey Mitchell 
Treasurer: Andrew Hamilton 
Thank you to everyone who attended and congratulations to those committee 
members who were nominated for positions. 
Snowy Valleys School appreciates the hard work of our P&C volunteers. 

BOOK CLUB ORDERS 
Reminder that Scholastic Book Club orders and 
money are due back to the office tomorrow, 
Friday 17th June. 
If your child wishes to order from the Book Club 
please make sure the order form is filled in 
clearly and back at school tomorrow. 



 


